
Physical Education and Sport Premium Impact Statement 

2020/21

The Sports Premium has been allocated to schools to fund additional 

and sustainable improvements to the provision of PE and sport at 

primary school; it is also to be used to encourage the development of 

healthy, active lifestyles. Schools receive PE and sport premium funding 

based on the number of pupils in years 1-6. 

Victoria Road was allocated £17,710 for the academic year 2020-2021, which 

we received in two separate allowances in October and April. 

We are free to determine how best to use this funding to improve the quality of 

PE and we recognise the health and well-being of all of the pupils at our 

school. We believe that a varied PE curriculum and extra-curricular 

opportunities have positive influences on the concentration, attitude and 

academic achievement of children. 

Impact Statement 

Throughout 2020-2021 PE funding continued to have a significant impact 

enhancing the breadth and quality of sport. 

This year’s funding was spent on the following: 

• Extra-curricular lunch time activities
• GetSet4PE Planning Purchased
• Storage for PE equipment
• PE equipment
• Additional swimming lessons for Year 6

 

See 2020-2021 Spor+ng Premium Audit for impact and sustainability 

What percentage of your current Year 

6 cohort swim competently, 

confidently and proficiently over a 

distance of at least 25 meters?

73%

24/33

What percentage of your current Year 

6 cohort use a range of strokes 

effectively [for example, front crawl, 

backstroke and breaststroke]?

85%

28/33



Schools can choose to use the 

Primary PE and Sport Premium to 

provide additional provision for 

swimming but this must be for activity 

over and above the national 

curriculum requirements. Have you 

used it in this way?

Yes


